From: SeC 22(1 )

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 1:54 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Objection to Rezoning Application #15-10 (address: 7911/15/23 Edmonds St, and 7908
Wedgewood St.)

Categories: Yellow Category, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through
email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hello,

My name is Sec. 22(1) and I am a homeowner and S€c. 22(1)Sec. 22(1)Sec. 22(1) that is

under consideration for rezoning to permit the construction of a six-storey mixed use development. I
vehemently oppose this development. I have lived in my home for almost 20 years and strongly feel that this
large scale development will harm my community by increasing the traffic and congestion and therefore making
my neighborhood unsafe. Wedgewood St. is a cul-du-sac and has no sidewalks and no street parking...this alone
makes the street unsafe to walk. Increasing the population will only attract more people to potentially drive on
a street that has no exit adding to an already unsafe street. Also, having no parking on Wedgewood will force
people to park on 6th St, where there is very, very limited parking already.

Having such a large development does not fit the neighborhood in any way. We already have to deal with
traffic that cuts across from Canada Way and before the crossing light was installed, I personally witnessed
numerous accidents and deaths at Edmonds corner, I do not want to have to worry about walking around this
area again.

This potential of this development is not welcomed and I hope the Clty of Burnaby will not approve the
rezoning request.

Thank you,

Sec. 22(1)



